
I make occasional use of public wireless networks provided by local businesses. I am worried that 
public wi-fi networks will disappear because the businesses who operate them will be liable for any 
copyright infringements which take place on them. The proposed Digital Economy Act does not 
make it clear how public networks can be provided without liability residing with the provider. 


